Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 3:46 PM

To: Waite, Brian A

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina; AFischer@Chevron.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; 'Lee, Nathan'
Subject: RE: RO 0341 Former Chevron Service Station 91153 3126 Frenside Blvd, Alameda -

Conceptual Model and Vapor Assessment Extension Request

Hi Brian,

ACEH is denying CRAs request for an extension of the past due Data Gap Investigation Work Plan and Focused Site
Conceptual Model. The purpose of the work plan is to evaluate the extent of FP and dissolved contamination at and
downgradient of a residential site. Additionally our review of the case files indicates that the vapor investigation report
has not submitted documenting if residents are at risk to vapor intrusion. Please note that ACEH considers this a priority
site and therefore submittal of these past due documents is required by December 20, 2013. This is an extension of
approximately 2 to 3 months from the dates specified in our directive letter dated July 9, 2013.

Please let us know if there is anything that ACEH can do to help facilitate that these actions are taken.
Thank you,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 10:30 AM

To: Lee, Nathan; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina; Waite, Brian A

Subject: RO 0341 Former Chevron Service Station 91153 3126 Frenside Blvd, Alameda - Conceptual Model and Vapor
Assessment Extension Request

Mark and Dilan,

Conestoga-Rover and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to
request an extension for the Vapor Assessment Report and Site Conceptual Model which was requested by Alameda
County Environmental Health (ACEH). The reason for this extension request is EMC recently changed project managers
from Catalina Espino Devine to Brian Waite. The extension will allow the new EMC PM to have a better understanding of
the site and the assessment data. This extension also takes into consideration upcoming holidays. Therefore, an
extension of January 17, 2014 for the submittal of both the Site Vapor Assessment and Site Conceptual Model is
requested.

Thanks,



Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920

Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com




